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January 9, 2019

Dear Parents,

Pine Street School is pleased to announce that we will be hosting our first ever Math Night on
Wednesday, January 23 from 6:00pm — 7:30pm in the school gym. Parents and students in
kindergarten through grade six are invited to join us for this fun event.

John Felling from Box Cars and One-Eyed Jacks Inc. will be leading a Math Night at Pine Street
School that evening. John will introduce parents and children to a wide variety of math games
from the award winning Box Cars and One-Eyed Jacks series. Using cards, dice or dominoes,
families will review and strengthen basic math concepts. John will provide proven ideas and
strategies for learning operations, fact fluency strategies and place value. Playing together builds
success and self-esteem for students while making it easy for parents to provide support and
encouragement in the home setting.

There is no cost to attend, but we ask that students RSVP if they and their parents are planning to
attend our Math Night. We ask that people register for this event so we can ensure we have enough
handouts for everyone. Following the Math Night, parents may choose to purchase a math game
to take home. Pine Street families will get a reduced price. Math games range in price from $5 to
$10. There is no obligation to purchase anything. Students are asked to complete the following
form if they are planning to attend the event, stating the number of adults and children attending.

Please contact the school if you have any questions or require further information.

Sincerely,

Jeff Huculak M.Ed.
Principal

133 Pine Street, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8A 1H2
780 467 2246 Fax: 780-464-2761

@PNESchool www.pinestreet.ca



Please return this page with your child no later than Friday, J anuary 18
if you and your child are planning to attend Pine Street’s Math Night on January 23.

Pine Street School is hosting our first ever Math Night on Wednesday, January 23 from 6:00pm

— 7:30pm in the school gym. Parents and students in kindergarten through grade six are invited
to join us for this fun event.

For Kids:

e A fun way to review and strengthen basic math skills

For Parents:
* Motivating, simple and economical homework support

e Children who feel secure in their math skills, have greater self-esteem and greater success
in math

e Fun new hands-on games with dice and cards to help your child with math

Games Reinforce:
e Counting & Number Recognition
e Problem Solving
e Basic Facts: +, —, x, +
e Place Value

My child in class

(Child’s name) (Teacher’s name)

will be attending Pine Street’s Math Night on Wednesday, January 23 from 6:00pm — 7:30pm in
the school gym.

Number of Children attending in Kindergarten — Grade 6:

Number of Adults attending:

Please have your child return this form to their teacher by Friday, J anuary 18 — only if you

are planning to attend our Math Night. Those who are not planning to attend do not need
to return this form.



